
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Vneus Flytrap Class  
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2021 - 2022 

 

 

Welcome 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a nice, restful break over the 

festive period and were able to get out and meet up with family and 

friends. This term we have some new faces joining the Venus Flytrap 

team. We are excited to be welcoming Victoria back, who the children 

already know from the last academic year and we will also be joined by 

Paula, who is new to Willoughby Academy. We are all really excited to 

be back and canot wait to see what the rest of the year brings.  
 

 

Key Class information 

Monday – PE – Please send in a change of clothes 

for children to change into for PE.  

Tuesday – Cooking  

Wednesday – We will be continuing to visit Bourne 

Library on Wednesday afternoons. Please 

remember to send your child’s book back otherwise 

they will not be able to select a new one.  

Bush Craft days – 17th, 18th and 21st January 

Homework will be sent out on Friday’s and is due in 

the following Thursday 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

In English this half term, we will be focusing on 

writing our own narrative. We will be focusing 

on a range of grammar features, spelling rules 

and sentence types to write these. 

In Maths, we will be continuing to work in our 

groups. Some pupils will be continuing to 

develop their knowledge on Addition and 

Subtraction and later in the term, they will be 

beginning to learn more about Multiplication 

and Division. Other pupils will be spending the 

term focusing on developing Place Value or 

Multiplciation and Division. 

For Science this half term, we will be learning 

about Rocks. We will be investigating different 

types of rocks and looking at the rock cycle, 

through the use of chocolate! We will also 

spend time learning and making our own fossils. 

This half term, we are lucky to have three whole 

days of Forest School! Children will need 

appropriate clothing as we will be outside for 

the whole day! 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Venus Flytrap Class Staff 

      

    

Laura Hannah Lily Victoria         Paula     

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

19/1/2022  Sensory Coffee Morning (please 
book your place via the office) 

 
10/2/2022 Second dose covid vaccination for 

eligible pupils 
 
Please send £1 a week or £6 for the term in a 

named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for 

food. 

This term our book is… 
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